
 

Newsletter - May 2015 

Dear parents, 

Thank you for being so understanding with regards to the on-going road works between 
Chearsley and Cuddington. We are aware that the journey is much longer for some children 
and have noticed that some of our younger children are very tired by the end of the week. 
 
A personal thank you to Mrs Reading for running 2 successful uniform sales - I have yet to 
hear how much money was raised, but I appreciate everyone’s efforts. 
 
The Ball is nearly upon us and I'm sure like me, you are looking forward to it. Monies raised 
this year are going to projects on both sites, but more of that after the event! Raffle tickets 
will be coming home soon so please try to support the school even if you are unable to 
come to the ball. The prize of head teacher for the morning will be up for auction again this 
year. I can't wait to see who will be me this time! 
 

Mrs K Price 

 

This half term, the school’s value is Integrity. We will be sharing the following bible passages 

with the children. 

Never pay back evil for evil to anyone. Respect what is right in the sight of all men. Romans 12:17 

Finally, brethren, whatever is true, whatever is honourable, whatever is right, whatever is pure, 

whatever is lovely, whatever is of good repute, if there is any excellence and if anything worthy of 

praise, let your mind dwell on these things. Philippians 4:8  

WaterAid Cake Sale 

Recently some year 5 girls organised a cake sale to raise money for Water Aid. It was a huge 
success, we had a colossal amount of cakes and by the end they were all gone. We raised an 
elephantine amount of money: £122.15. This was a great achievement for the school. We 
would like to say a big thank you to the whole school for buying cakes and donating money. 
The event was organised by Carmen, Eliza, Alexia, Amalie, Rowan, Sophie, Heather, 
Francesca and Katie. 
 

Cancellation of Junior Football Club 

Please note that there will be no football club on 5th or 12th May 2015. 

 

New Website 

Please take a few minutes to visit our brand new website. It is full of information about the school 
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and our events, policies and useful documents together with lots of wonderful photographs of your 

children. The web address is www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk. 

Attachments 

Please find attached, flyers advertising an Ascension Day Picnic at Haddenham St Mary’s and a Junior 

Bake-Off Competition. 

Dates for the Diary 

5th May:   B Team Junior Football match – away to Cheddington School 

7th May:   Junior Athletics at Aylesbury Grammar School 

11th May: KS2 SATS week 

11th May:  Bags2School Drop Off 

12th May: Junior Football Team, Friendly match – away to Bedgrove Junior School 

14th May: Junior Music Concert at Junior site 7pm. All welcome. 

16th May: School Ball 

21st May: Junior site mufti day (bring a £1 donation please) 

                 Infant site to wear smart mufti (£1 donation please) 

21st May: Infants Dancing Round the Village 9.15am at the Lower Green then on to the Upper Green 

in Cuddington 

21st May: Break up for half-term at 3.15/3.30pm 

22nd May: Inset Day 

1st June:   Return to School 

15th June: Infant site class and individual photographs 

16th June: Infant Family Service in Cuddington Church at 9.10am 

17th June: Junior site class and individual photographs 

18th June: Infants’ Sports Day – PM 

19th June: Juniors’ Sports Day – PM 

23rd June: Junior Family Service at 9am (location to be confirmed) 

24th June: Year 6 to Leavers’ Service and Workshop at Christ the Servant King in High Wycombe 

25th June: Year 6 to Hazard Alley 

1st July:     11+/ SATS meeting for Year 5 parents 

9th & 10th July:   Junior Production 7pm in Junior Hall 

http://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/

